Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-16-062, GORE HALL RENOVATION DESIGN BUILD

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests qualifications from Design Build Firms (as defined by §287.055(2)(h), F.S. & §60D-13.002, F.A.C.) to provide Design Build services for the renovation of Gore Hall located at 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084-2799. Firms interested in being considered for this project should contact the agency by email to obtain the Owner’s Program Requirements and related documentation. The selection will be made in accordance §60D-13.007, F.A.C.
PROJECT BUDGET: $6,346,256
CONSTRUCTION BUDGET: $5,000,000
FSDB PROJECT MANAGER: Addison Burns, III
PHONE NUMBER*: (904)827-2294
QUALIFICATIONS SUBMISSION DUE DATE: January 13, 2017, no later than 1:45 p.m.
Primary Contact:
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind - Purchasing Department
Susan Bright, Director of Purchasing – (904)827-2356 or
Charles Meyers, Contract Administrator - (904)827-2294
207 N. San Marco Avenue
St. Augustine, FL 32084
Phone: (904)827-2294; fax: (904)827-2331
*Please submit all questions by email to: brights@fsdb.k12.fl.us and meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us
